
 

 

2019 Newsletter Spring, 2019 

Woodstock Lakepoint Homeowners Assoc. 
2019 Newsletter 

Connect with us… 
Email:  wlhaharrisonmi@gmail.com 

Web Site: www.wlha.info 

Facebook:  Woodstock Lakepoint Homeowners Association WLHA 

 

Officers: 
 President Troy Zell 

Vice President Tamie Parks 

Secretary Roy Watts 

Treasurer Shelly Riedlinger 

Directors: Marti Freeman 

  Rodney Fayton 

  Scott Carie 

Updates: 
2018 was a great year and we hope that you were able to be a part of it.  
We were able to make many updates to the beach area thanks to you 
paying your dues.  Dues season has started so please send in your 
$25.00.  Info on where to send your check is on page 2.  You can also 
use PayPal with a link from our web page (www.wlha.info).  Your 
dues helped us with the following improvements last year:  gravel in 
the parking area; replaced all swimming ropes; lawn care; donation to 
ALPOA for weed control; annual septic pump out;  foods and prizes for 
kids at our meet and greet event; electricity and our web page just to 
name a few.  For a complete report of all of last year’s financials, 
please go to the web site and look under the “Bit of History” page. 

Beach opening/clean-up will be held on Saturday, May 18th starting 
around 10:00 a.m.  Feel free to stop by and lend a hand. We have extra 
work to do this year due to vandalism this past winter.  Please sign up 
for tasks at: www/signupgenius.com/go/10C094BA9A623A4FD0-wlha 

We will hold our 3rd Annual Meet & Greet Event/Cookout 
immediately following our May 26th meeting.  We have had great 
turnouts with a lot of great food!  Please bring your favorite dish to 
pass.  The association will again provide hot dogs, lemonade and 
prizes for kid’s games. 

We are continuing to collect money for the lily pad control in the boat 
area.  We have collected a good amount of money and pledges.  Tamie 
Parks will be heading this task.  We are still taking money for this 
project.  You can send to Roy or use PayPal on the web page.  Please 
contact Tamie for questions. 

Roy Watts, Secretary 

Important Meeting Dates: 

May 26, 2019 

July 7, 2019 

September 1, 2019 

All meetings are held at the 
pavilion and start at 11:00 
a.m.   

Be sure to check the calendar 
page on the web site for 
updates/additions. 
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2019 Golf Cart Parade: 
Due to the overwhelming turnouts for our Golf Cart Parade, 
we will be holding our 3rd parade this year on July 6th at noon 
at the pavilion.  Let’s see who wins this year! 
 
Dues: 
Please send your check payable to WLHA for $25 to Roy 
Watts 35421 Wood St. Livonia, MI 48154 or pay via PayPal on 
our web site (www.wlha.info) 
 
Elections: 
Several terms are up for election this year.  Terms for Tamie 
Parks, VP and Roy Watts, Secretary are up this year. In 
addition, we have 2 Directors also expiring, Scott Carie and 
Marti Freeman.  Please see a current board member if you 
are interested in running for office. 
 
Beach Clean Up: 
Here is the link to the sign-up genius for beach clean up: 
www/signupgenius.com/go/10C094BA9A623A4FD0-wlha 
It will be Saturday, May 18th beginning around 10.   Please 
come out and lend a hand.  It’s your beach too! 

 

WLHA 
35421 Wood St 
Livonia, MI  48154 


